
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
TO:             Board of Education 

 
FROM:        Al Roberts 
 

SUBJECT:  Strategic Plan 
 
DATE:         May 24, 2011 

 
 
I have met twice with the Cabinet to conceptualize what changes we believe may be useful in 

streamlining the Strategic Plan.  On Tuesday, it is my intention to bring our thoughts to the Board for 
review, and to see if we are "on the right track".  I am sure the Strategic Plan will be something that 
the Board discusses at the scheduled retreat, so taking a fresh look at this document may be very 

useful.  The discussion at the Board meeting will be designed to provide the Board with a glimpse of 
how your administrative team believes it can best ensure ongoing implementation. We fully realize 
that there is a need for deep thought and reflection about this work. 
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